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I am grateful to Your Majesty for your letter of

20 September, together with the memorandum setting out Jordan's

view of the Gulf crisis.

It is important that we should stay in close touch on this

issue. I think that we both have a clear understanding of each

Ie,al ef ordn,

L
O wu) 0\/\%{7

other's views.
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His Majesty King Hussein bin Talal, G.C.B.
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